January 22, 1933 Mr. George Herzog Yale University Institute of Human Relations 333 Cedar Street New Haven, Connecticut Dear Mr. Herzog: Thanks for your kind letter of January 10. I look forward with pleasure to seeing a reprint of your list as soon as it appears. If I may take the liberty I suggest that you send a copy also to Mr. Stuart Mims, the Crowell Publishing Company, 250 Park Avenue, New York City. He is an enthusiast also. Please give my regards to Dr. Spier. Yours sincerely, W. S. Campbell